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6th November 2023 

 

Dear Families, 

Before we know it, the big day will be upon us. No, not Christmas! I’m talking 

about Children in Need Day, which this year is taking place on Friday 17th 

November. With the ongoing cost of living crisis, it is more important than 

ever that we do what we can to help some of our most vulnerable members of 

society. 

 

The Puddletown First School council members have put their heads together 

to come up with a plan to help raise money for this wonderful cause.  

 

Non-School Uniform Day – Yellow and/or Spotty 

This year’s Children in Need theme is SPOTacular so in keeping with this, we 

invite children to come to school wearing something yellow or something 

spotty. A suggested donation of £1 per child can be brought into school on 

the day. Don’t forget your Pudsey ears as well! 

 

Bake Sale 

Contributions of small cakes and treats from families are encouraged – 

homemade or purchased. Please bring donations to school on the morning of 

Friday 17th November. All children will be given a cake for their mid-morning 

break. A suggested donation of 50p for a cake. Any left-over cakes will be on 

sale at the end of the day at the school gates. 

 

Classroom activities 

Throughout the day children will get to participate in some fun Children in 

Need activities in their classrooms, whether that is Pin the Patch on the 

Pudsey, design a Pudsey t-shirt/bandana, or joining Joe Wicks in his Bearpees 

Challenge.  

 

Any help you can give to raise as much as possible for Children in Need is 

greatly appreciated.  

Let’s help children to be the best they can be. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Miss Bridge and the Puddletown First School Council. 
 


